
 

January 

Welcome back from a wonderful break. 

Reading: We are going to be talking and learning about New Year’s Resolutions. 

Spelling: There will not be words for this week. 

Writing: They will be writing and sharing about what they did over break. 

Math: We are going to begin our introduction to fractions. We will also continue to take multiplication 
timed test. 

Science: We are beginning our unit on magnets. 
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